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General Information Memorandum

ISD-GI 17-10

TO: ISD Employees & SL Start

FROM: Sean Pearson, Deputy Secretary 9‘2
DATE: February 13, 2017

RE: Selection of Cibola County Director

This memorandum is to announce the selection of Nakomi Valdez as the new County Director at
the Cibola County Income Support Division in Grants. We are pleased to have Nakomi fill this
position. She brings a wealth of experience, knowledge and dedication.

Nakomi began her career with ISD in February of 1997 as a Family Analyst I and was quickly
promoted to Line Manger in March 2001.

Nakomi currently holds a Bachelor’s degree in Human and Community Services. She is
currently attending Western NM in pursuit of a Masters in Social Work, with only 3 classes left

go!
Nakomi began her duties as a County Director in December 2016,

Please join me in congratulating and welcoming Nakomi to her new position as the Cibola
County Director.

If you have questions regarding this GI, please contact Shanita Harrison (505) 827-7265 or via
email at shanita.harrison(@state.nm.us
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